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WASHINGTON. D.C. 20201

December 22, 1977 OFFICE OF.THE
GENERAL COUNSEL

TO: Holders of NEW Institutional Patent Agreements and
Members of the Society of University Patent Administrators

SUBJECT: Information Item No. 59

This is to advise that it is our understanding that the record of
the Nelson hearings brought to your attention by Information Item
No. 58 will be open for twenty-one days starting on December 21, 1977.

Any comments you wish to make in regard to the release or the subject
matter of the hearings should be addressed to the following Senators
who are members of the Senate Select Committee on Small Business:

Gaylord Nelson, Chairman, Wisconsin

Thomas McIntyre, New Hampshire

Sam Nunn, Georgia

William D. Hathaway, Maine

Floyd K. Haskell, Colorado

John C. Culver, Iowa

Lowell Weicker, Connecticut

Dewey S. Bartlett, Ohio

Bob Packwood, Oregon

also William Chirkasky, Executive Director of the Committee.

Norman J. La tker
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